
 

 

Great Lakes Community Recreation, Marina, & Parks and Picnic Programs  

 As of May 1st, the Community Recreation and Marina programs located in Bldg. 13 are 
open seven days a week, 8:30am – 4:30pm. 

 Tickets and Travel services are available by appointment only Monday – Friday, and 
must be scheduled in advance by calling 847-688-5417 or emailing 
grlkmwrrecdivisi.fct@navy.mil 

 Gear Rental is available with enhanced cleaning measures in place. For a full list of gear 
available please visit https://www.navylifegl.com/programs/6e70fb05-7f72-447a-9212-
a6c121f2caec  

 Available Marina Services include washrooms, laundry, vehicle storage lot program, 
summer mooring/storage program, marina services program and ship store retail.  

 Marina Launch Ramp will be available for regular use no later than Memorial Day 
weekend, May 28th. Launch passes can be purchased at Bldg. 13.  

 Boating Patrons should maintain physical distancing with personnel who are not of their 
immediate household; however, currently there are no COVID restrictions on boat 
capacities.  

 Facility Capacities are set at no more than (2) people allowed in the lobby of the facility, 
restrooms/showers are single use, and laundry is limited to (1) person at a time (or 
immediate household members).  

 Fishing at the Marina and lakefront is authorized in designated areas. Patrons must have 
a valid license via the Illinois DNR. For a map of designated fishing areas, please visit 
Bldg. 13.  

 The Archery Range is open for use. Patrons may utilize their own gear or check out gear 
from Bldg. 13 during normal hours of operations. Patrons are required to follow all 
posted rules and guidelines.  

 Primitive Camping is available as of May 24th all primitive campsites are open. Camping 
is restricted to no more than (6) patrons per site. Group camping will be authorized on a 
case by case basis per authorization from MWR and NAVSTA Command PAO. 

 Park and Picnic Pavilions are available by reservation or first come, first serve. Pavilions 
are restricted to no more than (10) people at a time. Normal trash pickup and hot coal 
cleanup will be provided. Customers will be required to self-help for cleaning/sanitizing 
before use if desired.   

 The Beach House is available by reservation only for groups not exceeding (50) patrons. 
Customers will be required to self-help for cleaning/sanitizing before use if desired.  

 Playgrounds are open but are not being sanitized. Patrons will “play at your own risk”.  
 Cloth Face Coverings: Per NAVADMIN 095/21, cloth face covering and mask wear for 

fully immunized personnel (two weeks beyond final dose) is no longer required indoors 
or outdoors at DoD facilities. Unimmunized personnel will continue to comply with the 
provisions in NAVADMIN 059/21 by wearing a cloth face covering and maintaining a 6 
foot physical distance. 
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 Physical Distancing will be enforced. Please stay (6) feet apart from other patrons and 
employees. 

 Cashless Transactions: Only Debit/Credit will be accepted for payment. MWR Bucks will 
also be accepted.   

 Frequent Sanitization: Additional health and safety procedures have been implemented 
to protect both customers and employees at Bldg. 13.  

For additional information or to make reservations for outdoor gear, camping, pavilions, or 
the beach house please call 847-688-5417 or email grlkmwrrecdivisi.fct@navy.mil  

MWR’s Website: http://www.NavyLifeGL.com/covid-19 
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